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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PHILIPPINE STATISTICS AUTHORITY

PRESS RELEASE

PHILSYS TO CO-PARTNER WITH DEPED ON THE CONDUCT OF THE
PHILIPPINE IDENTIFICATION SYSTEM REGISTRATION
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Date of Release: August 30, 2022
Reference No. 2022- 008

Dr. Danny B. Cordova, CESO IV - Division Superintendent

DepEd’'s Public Schools Dist Supervisor, Ms

Roseminda P. Valera (seated), with PSA's PhilSys’ (seated, center) with Ms. Imee Orcia (standing, left), with Mr.

Registration Center Supervisor, Ms. Mary Jean Ariel Rebalbusa (standing, right) both form PSA-PhilSys’

Enardicidp during the coordination activity. Fixed Registration Center staff, during the coordination
activity.

In view of the opening of the in-person classes, PhilSys workers are directed by the
Undersecretary and National Statistician, Dennis S. Mapa to coordinate with the
Department of Education (DepEd) for partnership for the ongoing implementation of
PSA’s major program — the registration to the Philippine Registration System
(PhilSys).

To heed this call, the Provincial Statistical Office, Zamboanga del Norte had sent
letters of intent to all DepEd Officials in the province. Zamboanga del Norte has 936
schools both public and private, elementary and high schools, reiterating the
government's goal of registering all Filipinos and the measures taken to achieve its
objectives.

For additional information, visit the official website (htips //'psa cov ph/philsys) or like
and follow the official Facebook page of PhilSys
(https://facebook.com/PSAPhilsysOfficial).
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Chief Statistical Specialist
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